
 

 
We want your tea! 

Madame State Regent Brunia and Shelley Wells are planning a trip to the 
Boston Tea Party 250th Celebration and we want to send plenty of tea from 
Iowa for the event.  

 

250th BOSTON TEA PARTY DONATION DRIVE 
 

Bring your tea to Fall Forum to participate in the Boston Tea Party 250th. 

 
The year 2023 marks the 250th Anniversary of the Boston Tea Party, a moment 
that forever changed the course of American history. In honor of this celebration, 
everyone around the world has a chance to get involved. This tea will be used 
during the 250th Anniversary & Reenactment of the Boston Tea Party on 
December 16, 2023. 

Please bring tea in loose-leaf form.  No bags.  If your tea is in a bag please, 
dump your tea in a ziplock baggie and we will mail it to the Boston Tea Party 
Ships & Museum for you. 

If you are not attending Fall Forum but still want to participate in this historic 
event.  You can get your loose-leaf tea to mail your tea to: 

Boston Tea Party 250th Anniversary 
Boston Tea Party Ships & Museum 

306 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02210 

 

For More Details 

https://www.december16.org/boston-tea-party-reenactment 


